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From Major Maxwell D. Taylor to Major General Emory S. Adams1
December 7, 1941   [Washington, D.C.]

General Marshall telephoned at 3:30 p.m. the following message:

Notify General De Witt in cooperation with the west coast FBI to round up all suspicious characters listed on the round up list.  A similar message is to go to General Andrews in Panama, indicating that he is to round up the suspicious characters in cooperation with FBI.  Corps Area Commanders are to be informed to notify manufacturers to take all special measures for protection against sabotage.
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1. Taylor (U.S.M.A., 1922) had been an assistant secretary of the General Staff since July 1941.  Adams was The Adjutant General.
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